
APPRECIATION 

 

Commencing with the 1991 Town Report, the Town has annually  
recognized a Fremont resident who has given much of their time to the Town. 

 

THE 2013 APPRECIATION RECOGNIZES 

CHARLES KIMBALL 

 
 Charles is a long-time resident of Fremont NH, serving the Budget Committee in 1989, from 1994 
to 1999 and again from 2002 through the end of his term in March 2014, for a total of 20 years.  
Charles has been a member of the Fremont Fire Department for more than 40 years, joining in 

1973; and a Forest Fire Warden for many of those years. 
 

He is a US Navy Veteran, enlisting in 1952 and serving over 20 years.  He served on the USS 
Bang and Seawolf, being on submarines for many months at a time.  He attends reunions, 

driving as far as Florida and Missouri for them! 
 

Charles enjoys cooking and is a very good cook.  Well known for his roast chicken at the Town’s 
holiday pot luck dinner, he did some cooking in the Navy too.  He is a Master Electrician, 

skilled with a chainsaw and has quite a DVD collection.  He loves history and is an avid reader, 
with many books filling his home! 

 
Charles continued to work after his retirement from the Navy, and still works at Barthelemy’s 

on Martin Road in Fremont. 
 

He does enjoy a good meal out at places like the Texas Roadhouse, the Chop House in 
Manchester, and ham and bean suppers!  Charles has a wealth of personal knowledge and is a 

great story teller! 
 

 

USS Bang  
 
   

 


